
 
 

Only days away from The Sweetest Race in the 'Boro! 
 

Thank you so much for participating in the 9th Annual Chocolate Run on Sunday, April 25 at Mill 
Creek Park to benefit Open Hearts Community Mission.  Below is important information to help 
you plan for the big event.  
  
  
PACKET PICKUP WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY, APRIL 24 FROM 12-5 P.M. AT AGSOUTH 
FARM CREDIT LOCATED AT 40 SOUTH MAIN STREET. 
 
THE RACE WILL BE AT MILL CREEK PARK LOCATED AT 1388 GA-24, Statesboro, GA 

 

Ways we are making our race safe for our participants: 

 

 Mask required while not on the race track 

 Race lineup distancing 

 Hand sanitizer stations 

 Individually wrapped food items (including lots of chocolate!) 

 Bib color to let others know your social distancing comfort level. 

 

Red Bib - Stay away!  I am here to run only. 

Yellow Bib - I am ok with elbow bumps 

Green Bib - High five's are OK with me! 

 

 You can pick up your t-shirt and race packet at AGSOUTH FARM CREDIT (40 South Main 
Street) 

o Saturday, April 24th between 10 a.m. -5 p.m. 
o Sunday, April 25th between 7-8 a.m. 

 It is a rain or shine event.  After all, runners don't mind rain. 
 We will be using timing chips in the bibs to time the race.  The bibs must be worn on the 

front of your shirt for the chip to work properly.  We will ask faster runners/competitors to 
move up to the front of the line and walkers/non-competitive participants to move to the rear 
of the line.  Results will be posted on the website later on race day. 

 Strollers & pets (leashed) are welcomed. 
 Friends and family can register on the day of the race as well.  T-shirts for race day 

registrations will be available as supplies last.   

If you have any questions please contact Jennifer Davis at (912) 536-2126 or email 
us at info@thesweetestrace.com 

 
  

 

What You 
Need to Know 
as a Runner 
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